
 

December 2021 

 

            Calendar 

 

   LEAGUES 

Thursday 7:00 

 

 Sunday 3:00 
     

 

  UPCOMING 

    EVENTS 

 

Triple Crown 1st leg 

January 14th & 15th  

 

 

  Next Board 

  Meeting (Annual) 

 

 January 8, 2022 

       5pm 

 

        
 

      Cheyenne Field Archers 

Newsletter 

Cheyenne Field Archers 

Minutes of the Regular Board Meeting 

December 13th, 2021 

 

Attendees: Charlie Hirsch, Greg Wooden, Judy Wooden, Jim Mallon, Monica 

Mallon, Neal Perkins, Dan Conrad, Myron Reed, Richard Thompson, Kelly 

Thornbury. 

Meeting was called to order at 7:03pm by Board Vice President, Greg Wooden. 

Monthly P & L Report was presented by Board Treasurer, Monica Mallon.  

Report was reviewed and discussed.  Motion to approve was made by Dan 

Conrad, second by Neal Perkins. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Triple Crown – Will hold one line on Friday night, 48 people allowed; two line on 

Saturday, 48 people each.  If necessary, we will open a third line on Saturday.  

We will not have any type of food, just snacks and drinks. 

Annual Meeting – January 8th, 5:00pm. 

• Greg and Dan will cook, serving milk can dinner – sausage, seafood, 

potatoes, veggies, rolls and cornbread. 

• Membership please bring a salad or dessert.  Attendees with the last 

name starting with A – J please bring a dessert.  K – Z please bring a side 

or salad.   

• Need nominations for officers for 2022.  A sign-up sheet is on the 

bulletin board at the club or contact anyone on the current board. 

• The award for Archer of the Year was discussed. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

The 2021 financial books have been turned in for the annual audit.  We will hold a budget meeting on 
Monday, December 20th to prepare a budget for 2022 to present at the annual meeting. 

Greg attempted to change light bulbs at the club, but it is not the bulbs, will need to investigate 
further and possible have an electrician work on them. 

We have some additional donors to add to the donor wall.  Judy Wooden will take care of getting 
those completed. 

2022 is the 20th anniversary or the CFA building.  It was completed on November 16, 2002.  We would 
like to hold some type of celebration and are looking for ideas.  Please contact a board member with 
any ideas you might have. 

Neal was approached by a girl scout leader about holding a class.  Greg will follow up and get details 
around what they would like to accomplish with this class. 

Thank you goes out to Bob Manbeck for keeping our bathrooms clean and paper products supplied.  
We really appreciate the time you dedicate to the club! 

Additional thank you to whomever moved the weeds and spruced up around the club.  We appreciate 
your time and dedication. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Dan Conrad, second Monica Mallon.  Adjourned 8:04 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Judy Wooden 

CFA Board Secretary 
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------     

President 

Charlie Hersch 

 

Vice President 

Greg Wooden 

 
Secretary 

Judy Wooden 

 

Treasurer  

Monica Mallon 

 

Next Board Meeting  

January 8, 2022 

5:00pm 

 

Board Members   

Dan Conrad 

Kent Ketterling 

Jim Mallon 

Kelly Thornbury 

Matt Rusk 

 

 

 Alternates   

Neal Perkins 

Myron Reed 
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